
We have had a fantastic start to the 
semester here at EUEC… 
We have now successfully held all of our Welcome Week events for 
2018, and we can’t for the rest of the year with you all. We loved 
meeting lots of new people who share our passion for all things 
horsey, and we’re looking forward to our lessons, team training and 
socials for the rest of this year! Here’s a round up of all we’ve had 
going on this past month. 

September Round-Up
EDINBURGH UNIVERSITY EQUESTRIAN CLUB

Sports Fair  
(12th and 13th 

September) 
 We had a fantastic 2 

days at Sports Fair, with 
281 people signing up 

to our mailing list! 

Sign-up Session 
(16th September) 

We had lots of people 
come along to sign up 
for our Lessons Open 

Day and Welcome Hack. 
We also received a lot 
of strong application 
forms for our BUCS 

Teams! 

BUCS Team Trials 
(24th September) 
A fantastic night at 

Tannoch Stables with 
lots of talent to choose 
from. Those that will be 
on our teams have now 
been selected and we 

will spend the next 
couple of weeks sorting 

riders into teams. 

Lessons every Wednesday afternoon 
Bake-off social (9th October, 7:30pm) 
Team Bonding (19th October, 7:30pm) 
Trampoline Social @ Ryze (17th October) 
Hack (20th October) 
Inter-team competition for BUCS Team members 
(24th October) 

FIND OUT MORE ON OUR FACEBOOK PAGE! 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES:



BUY MEMBERSHIP 
at 

www.eusu.ed.ac.uk

1
LOOK OUT FOR 

DETAILS OF OUR 
UPCOMING EVENTS

2
ENJOY RIDING WITH 

EUEC!

3

Welcome Social 
(22nd September) 

We had a fab night out, 
starting at a committee 
member’s flat and then 
we headed out to the 

Big Cheese! 

First Lessons     
(26th September) 

We had a fantastic  first 
week of lessons at 
Tower Farm Riding 
Stables. Everyone 

enjoyed themselves - 
from beginners 

learning rising trot to 
advanced riders 

jumping grids. Lessons 
will be on every week 

throughout the 
semester. To find out 
more about lessons 
email Bonnie, our 

lessons coordinator, at 
euec_lessons@hotmail.

com

For more 
information: 

@euec1 

Edinburgh 
University 

Equestrian 
Club 

@euec2 

@euec1 

www.eduniequestrian.com 

Lessons Open Day (19th September) 
30 riders tried out our lessons at Tower Farm Riding Stables. We had all 
levels of riders, from beginners who had never sat on a horse before to 

our new advanced riders putting the horses through their paces and 
having a jump. Despite Storm Ali, the blustery weather didn’t put a 

dampener on a day and everyone had a great time! 

Welcome Hack (22nd September) 
Our riders were treated to glorious sunshine for the Welcome Hack. 16 
riders had the chance to ride in the stunning countryside around Tower 

Farm Riding Stables. We had a group for Novice riders and a faster group 
for Advanced riders. Everyone had a great time! If this sounds like 

something you’d enjoy, look out for details our next hack on Facebook. 

Things to do now September is over…


